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Up	and	Coming	Events	
September	28th	–	October	2nd			
	

	
	
Sep.	21st		First	Day	of	Remote	Learning!	
All		students	will	report	for	school	online	in	
their	grade-level	classes.	
	
Sep.	21st	–	International	Day	of	Peace	
	
Sep.	21st	–	Autum	Equinox	(First	day	of	Fall)	
	
Sep.	27th	–	Yom	Kippur	begins	at	sundown	

	
What	is	Yom	Kippur?	

Yom Kippur, also known as the Day of Atonement, is 
the holiest day of the year in Judaism. Its central 
themes are atonement and repentance. Jews 
traditionally observe this holy day with a day-long fast 
and intensive prayer, often spending most of the day in 
synagogue services. 
	

Parent	&	School	Site	Council	
	

	
Oct.	6th-	Parent	Council	Meeting	at	5:30	pm.	
Please	join	the	current	council	and	the	Hale	
administration	as	we	share	our	work	from	the	
prior	year,	and	hold	elections	for	the	new	year.	
	
A	zoom	link	will	be	sent	out	to	everyone	on	
Friday,	October	2,	2020.	

	
	

We	Need	You!	
	
	
	

WELCOME	BACK	EVERYONE!	
	

WE	DID	IT!	
	

We made it through our first week! It has been so wonderful to see all of 
our students online over the past six days. Our teaching staff have been 
working extremely hard to ensure that our students are receiving the full 
effect of their amazing teaching. 
 
We want to thank all of our families for supporting our students with 
getting used to their schedules and finding their ways on Zoom. 
 
We realize that our remote learning experience can cause stress and strain 
on families.  But, we want you to know, that we are here to support all of 
you in any way that we can. 
 
It is because of your efforts, that we were able to get off to a great start!  
Please continue to ensure that your child/children are up and ready to begin 
their day by 9:00 am. 
 
The teachers will begin each day with the morning announcements 
beginning at 8:45 am. 
 
Please feel free to contact the school if you have any questions or concerns 
about your child’s schedule for the week. 

 
THANK	YOU	NATHAN	HALE	FAMILIES	

Mrs.	Teque	&	Mrs.Loughran	
	

UPDATES	
We	have	heard	your	concerns	about	the	amount	of	screen	
time	that	the	students	are	experiencing	and	their	needs	for	
additional	break	times.	
Therfore,	all	students	will	be	in	asynchronous	learning	on	
Wednesdays.	
	
This	in	turn	will	allow	our	students	time	to	work	
independently	on	assignments	that	the	teachers	will	
provide.	
	
During	this	time	our	teachers	will	be	working	on	their	
remote	lesson	planning	and	participating	in	professional	
development.		
	
We	will	begin	Asynchronous	Wednesdays		
	beginning	Wednesday,	October	9th,	2020.	
	
It	is	our	hope	that	with	this	type	of	collaboration	and	
flexibility	that	our	students	will	thrive	in	the	remote	
learning	environment.	


